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CONGRATULATIONS TO THE MEN’S 
INVITATIONAL WINNERS, JULY 12-14

FROM THE PRO, JASON PARKER
	 “Thank you to all the players in this year’s 
Invitational. The weekend was full of great weath-
er, a great golf course, and great food. I would like 
to thank the staff at CCC for their professionalism 
and dedication, on full display this weekend. This 
tournament would not happen without all the vol-
unteers. Special thanks to Tom & Sue Hendrick-
son, Jim Allen, Larry Peters, Chris Pecora, Charlie 
Potter, Gary Vragel, and Ward & Diane Otto. Last, 
but not least, congratulations to this year’s win-
ners, Austin Gieseke & Ben Cratlsey. They played 
incredible golf all weekend shooting 18 under par--
126. Great job!”

Left to right: Austin Gieseke and Ben Cratsley

COUPLES INVITE, JUNE 23

The Couples Invite was a new tournament this season. 
Congratulations to our winners: Barb & Floyd Grimes 

and Don & Barb Goodlein.

LADIES FUN DAY, JULY 25TH

From left Polly Nothnagle, Nancy Forsyth, 
and Maureen Marco--Committee Chairs.

	 “Come out ladies and enjoy a fun day of golf 
and great food!” Sign up in the Pro Shop.

WELCOME NEW MEMBER
	 • Jim Kirch
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COUPLES SCOTCH, JUNE 28TH

	 The Couples Scotch ended in a tie with a best 
ball score of 27! Congratulations to the team of 
George & Sandy Parry, David & Maureen Korody, 
John Piccarreto, and Bill Lacey & Pat Vink and the 
team of Bob & Linda Patten, Matt & Janice Wag-
ner, Paul & Debbie Wagner, and Steve & Debbie 
Chartrand. A fun time was had by all who partici-
pated.
	 The next Scotch is July 26. Sign up in the Pro 
Shop.

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT, 
DANIEL HARTFORD

	 “We have just begun our bunker improve-
ments with edging and new, white signature sand. 
Striving for great conditions at CCC is what our 
crew is all about. Enjoy!”

JUNIOR GOLF

Congratulations to Ashley Stilwell, our staff member, 
and Pat Williams.

	
	 A baby shower was held at CCC for their 
expected new arrival due August 4th. Your CCC 
family wishes you health and happiness.

	 The young Junior Golf Program has started at 
CCC under the direction of Jason Parker, our Pro, 
and volunteers John Cope, Doug Cope and Dan 
Demming.
	 The program is every Wednesday night from 
6:00- 7:00 for ages 4 -9 years until July 31. All 
children are welcome to participate at no cost. 
Thank you to all the members who have support-
ed the Junior Golf Program.

CONGRATULATIONS!


